
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO FLORIDA STATE 
UNIVERSITY REGULATION 6C2R-2.02422. SPECIAL FINES, FEES AND 
PENALTIES 
 
Section 1009.24(13)(s), Florida Statutes,  authorizes a  technology fee of up to 5 percent 
of the tuition per credit hour, beginning with the fall term of the 2009-2010 academic 
year. The law requires the revenue from this fee shall be used to enhance instructional 
technology resources for students and faculty and that it shall not be included in any 
award under the Florida Bright Futures Scholarship Program. 
 
This fee is needed to funds crucially needed improvements in technology resources 
throughout the university establishment. The proposed amendment would create a 
technology fee of 5 percent of tuition per credit hour as authorized by the legislature 
beginning in Fall 2009-2010 and thereafter, as may be amended by the Board of Trustees. 
 

AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION: The 
authority for the proposed regulation is as follows:  Florida Board of Governors 
Regulation Development Procedure for State University Boards of Trustees, Section 
1009.24(13) (s), Florida Statutes. 

UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION: Michael Barrett, 
Assistant Vice President/Chief Information Officer, Office of Technology Integration 

PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 
UNIVERSITY REGULATION: Any person may submit written comments concerning 
the proposed regulation within 14 days of the date of this notice to: 
Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 
Office of General Counsel 
424 Westcott  Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400 
Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu 
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
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